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Submitted values are:

Date Friday, August 27, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Jan

Last Name Cunningham

Phone Number

Email

Address

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Cod

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) N/A -- these are personal comments
Subject Agenda Item 14.1 re: Motion regarding vaccines for civic employees
Meeting (if known) City Council Meeting August 30th (Agenda Item 14.1)
Comments

Regarding the Motion to debate mandatory vaccines for civic employees...

| would like to note that on Wednesday, August 25th, Dr. Shahab (Chief Medical Health Officer for the province of
Saskatchewan) stated that institutions like universities who have implemented vaccine mandates are "leaders" in the
fight against the pandemic.

(SOURCE: A link to the news article about this interview including an embedded video of the actual interview with Dr.
Shahab can be found here: https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatchewan/sask-chief-medical-health-officer-
addresses-vaccination-rates-calls-for-mandates-climbing-hospitalizations-1.6153259)

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No
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